NEWSLETTER

WAKE UP SHAKE UP

Wake Up Shake Up is proving extremely popular and all the children are enjoying their active kick start to the day! Please make sure that children attending the session are in school for 8.40am, and if you fancy joining in, please do – all parents are very welcome to take part too!

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

There will be no Year 6 Maths Intervention this week.

The following clubs will take place:
Monday – Cookery Club
Wednesday - ASPIRE and
Newcastle College.

Remember to pick up promptly at the end of the sessions. Thank you.

GOVERNORS

We would like to congratulate Rebecca Vincent on her re-appointment as Parent Goveror and Miss Kaur on her new appointment as Staff Governor.

Congratulations both!

CLASS PHOTOS

Class photographs will take place on Wednesday 7 February. Please can everyone make a special effort to look smart! Thank you.

FREE CYCLE TRAINING

On Tuesday 13th and Thursday 15th February at 10am-12pm and 1pm-3pm Newcastle Road Safety Team are offering children over 8 free Learn to Ride and L1 Bikeability courses. Children will need a bike and a helmet and training will take place at the Hub on the Quayside. Please email cyclinginthecity@newcastle.gov.uk to book a place.

PUNCTUALITY

Please remember that the main entry door from the yard now closes at **9am prompt**. Anyone arriving after 9am will need to enter school through main reception and will be marked as late in the register. Punctuality is extremely important, so please ensure your child arrives on time every day. Thank you.

SWIMMING

Swimming will take place on Tuesday morning for Reception and Years 1, 2 & 4. Please remember to bring kits and ensure that all uniform is clearly labelled with your child's name.

FIT BITS

We are aware that some children have been wearing fitbits to school. Whilst the school actively supports the children in their desire to establish healthy habits, please be aware that the school takes no responsibility for the loss or damage of these items so we would recommend that you do not purchase the more expensive brands for your children if they are wearing them for school. Thank you.

RE INSPECTION

The school's RE Inspection will be taking place on Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th January.

WEEKLY REFLECTION

I know we are happiest when we are united.

Weekly Mass Times at the Cathedral can be found at https://www.stmaryscathedral.org.uk/services/normaltimes.php. Everyone welcome.



Follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook at 'Our Lady & St Anne's RC Primary'